
CONSULTATION RESQUEST TO ALL RESIDENTS OF PRESTON RICHARD PARISH 

Hi All, 

At Monday night’s Parish Council meeting 17th January 2022 there were 

two items on the agenda which the Parish Council felt needed input from 

the residents of our Parish. As no residents were present it was decided we 

should approach you directly through the media on these matters to gain 

your ideas and opinions.  

Firstly, on 4th June 2022, the country will be celebrating the Queens 

Platinum Jubilee and County Cllr Roger Bingham can apply for a small grant 

for our parish to aid any Celebration of this event. The celebrations can be 

in the form of a monument, plaque or similar or can be used towards a 

planned celebration within the parish. This grant is designed to benefit all 

the residents of the parish that is claiming the grant and as such we need 

the residents of Preston Richard to tell us how you would like our parish to 

celebrate it. 

Secondly Finances, as we are setting the finances for the coming years 

commencing 1st April 2022, we would like to know what improvements 

you would like to see in our Parish. The suggestions would need to be 

within the Parish Council’s jurisdiction but even if you are unsure of what 

that is please let us have your ideas or suggestions and we will see if they 

are possible or perhaps by liaising with District or County Councils, we can 

make it happen. 

It's your Parish so your input is vital for the improvement of the Parish to 

aid the wellbeing of the residents. We would welcome your thoughts and 

ideas on either of the above, you can let us know by approaching one of the 

Councillors or emailing the Parish Clerk, all contacts on  

https://www.prestonrichard.co.uk/?YOUR_PARISH_COUNCILLORS  

or by attending the February meeting in the Village Hall at 7:30pm on 21 

February, 2022. 

Many thanks for your time and hopefully for your suggestions. 

Ann Park Parish Clerk 

https://www.prestonrichard.co.uk/?YOUR_PARISH_COUNCILLORS&fbclid=IwAR3QxE-8zDN2lbrF03F1SMLJRVEImX4bm1J9nFgBrx1EG8KiS2ulQezgI6I

